
The Chancellor, the President, the Board of Regents 
and the Senate of Victoria University, Toronto 

extend warmest congratulations and best wishes to 

University of Manitoba 

on the occasion of the installation of 

Dr. Michael Benarroch 
as President and Vice-Chancellor 

of the University 

on the seventh day of June, 2022 

Chancellor 

President 


